
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Thursday 5th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

On Tuesday 24th May the children will be going into the woods for a ‘Teddy Bear Meet Up’. The 
children are allowed to invite one family member/carer to accompany them along with a teddy of 
their choice.  
 

 

While in the woods we would like the children to spend time sharing their Learning Journeys with you as this 
will give them chance to speak about their favourite memories of the year so far and share some of their 
learning.   
 
We will be heading up to the woods at 9.00am (straight after the register) ready to return to school at around 
9.40am.  If you wait just outside the classroom we will come and get you as soon as we are ready. Thank you.  
 
Please could you return the slip by Friday 20th May so that we know how many adults will be attending.  
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss R Pickering 
EYFS Lead 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Reception Teddy Bear Meet Up – Tuesday 24th May   
 
 
Child’s name: ________________________ will be bringing an adult to the  
‘Teddy Bear Meet Up’ on Tuesday 24th May.  
 
Accompanying adult: ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed:_____________________________________ 
 
Date:_________________________ 
 

Woodstone Community Primary School 
Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH 

Tel: 01530 519473    email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mr P Mullins 

Deputy Headteacher: Miss G Clement 
 

Growing together, Learning forever 
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